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On 25th November 2021, at the House of Representatives Chamber, 2nd Floor, Parliament 
Building, H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai, Speaker of the House of Representatives, presided over the 9th 
session of the 3rd year of the 25th House of Representatives meeting (second annual ordinary 
session).  On this occasion, Hon.  Mr.  Suchart Tancharoen, First Deputy Speaker, and Hon.  Mr. 
Supachai Phosu, Second Deputy Speaker, also served as the Chairperson of the meeting in 
rotation.  

Apart from the interpellations, the important matters considered by the sitting were the 
approval of postponement the motion of the appointment of the Ad- hoc Committee on 
Considering the Opening of the Entertainment Complex of the House of Representatives, in order 
to generate a new revenue source from the foreign tourists travelling to Thailand.  This motion 
would be postponed to consider together with other 11 similar motions.  However, due to large 
numbers of the members of the House of Representatives who would like to discuss, the 
Chairperson of the meeting ordered these matters to be considered in the next meeting.   
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